
 

 

December 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Mrs Casey is retiring 

At the end of this term our longest serving staff member Mrs Casey, our cook, is hanging up her apron and 

leaving us to enjoy her much deserved retirement. Mrs Casey joined Our Lady & St Edward’s in December 

1983 and has served past and present children with lovingly home cooked meals and a huge smile. Mrs 

Casey leaves big boots to fill. 

The children would love to give Mrs Casey a huge farewell and therefore each class will be arranging their 

own special surprise to say thank you and goodbye.      

We will be very sad to see Mrs Casey leave us and governors, staff and children hope she has a long and 

fulfilling retirement.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


